Council Meeting

August 19th, 199


Minutes

Silver Lake City Council

Special Meeting

September 2, 1999

Mayor Roxanne Yurek opened the special meeting of the Silver Lake city council at 6:30 p.m.

The special meeting was called to meet the statutory requirements for certification of the proposed net tax levy for the year 2000.

Present: Kieser, Marschel, Rannow, Wawrzyniak

Also Present: David Peck; City Administrator

The council had been presented with copies of the preliminary budget at the August 19th regular meeting and upon review had suggested an increase in the park fund for $2,000 for liability insurance that had been overlooked.

The motion was made by Kieser and seconded by Rannow to approve the preliminary levy to be certified to the county auditor at the following:

General Levy

$129,600

Debt Service
                 36,387
Total Levy

  165,987

Unanimous approval.

The motion was made by Wawrzyniak and seconded by Rannow to approve December 9, 1999 at 6:30 p.m. in the lower level of the Auditorium as the date and place for a public hearing to determine the final levy for the year 2000 with the continuation hearing date, if such a hearing is needed,  set at December 19th, 1999. Unanimous approval.

The motion was made by Rannow and seconded by Marschel to adjourn until the next regularly scheduled council meeting to be held September 16th, 1999. Unanimous. 

__________________________

    Roxanne Yurek/Mayor

ATTEST:______________________________


David Peck/Clerk-Administrator
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